
August 4,1923•

Alex Hill Esq. ,
Secretary,Universities Bureau of the British Empire, 
50,Eussell Square,
London,C.1.

Dear ilr.Hill:-

I am in receipt of your letter of July 
19th suggesting that UoGill University should he pre­
pared to arrange for exhibits in the Educational 
Section at the Empire Exhibition in 1924.

I shall bear this in mind.and with all 
good wishes ,1 am.,

Yo irs faithfully.

Principal.
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